
  

 

 

 

 

Daily Bulletin  

Thursday, October 31st, 2024 
 

Happy Halloween CMS!  

Today and every Thursday, school will be released at 2:10. 

Boo! It's Halloween! We hope that you are all "Scaring Away Drugs" by wearing your Halloween costumes! First 
period teachers, please complete the form that Mrs. Wells sent to you this morning so you can record how many 
students are showing their dedication to the Red Ribbon Pledge. Ms. Little's, Ms. Morriss's, and Mr. Abate's first 
period classes all had 100% of their students wearing sweats yesterday. We hope that all three classes enjoy their treats! 
Don't forget that tomorrow is our last day of Red Ribbon Week. Please wear your Carmel gear or as much red as possible 
to show that CMS is Proud to Be Drug Free! If you are wearing your Halloween costume, be sure to come out to the 
main quad today during lunch to show it off and for our annual Halloween Candy Walk! 
 

Come to the library at lunch for the First Annual Horror Film Fest! Come see 60 second horror films made by 

students in video production at CMS and CHS. 
 

You only have one day left for the Red Ribbon Week Rock Paper Scissors challenge. For those of you who are hiding 
your beads in your locker, you need to pull them out and wear them all day long. You won't be able to participate in the 
final challenge if you have not been wearing your beads throughout the week. Don't forget that if someone with a 
necklace challenges you, you must participate in the challenge and play by the rules!  
 

Place your votes!  Who carved it best?  Please pop into the library to see the pumpkins carved by Advanced 

Domestic Arts class.  Find the voting Google Form on the C.M.S. Library webpage.  May the best pumpkin win! 
 

The LAST INK-tober’s Word of the Day is: LANDMARK.  Come to the library any day you can during the month of 

October to practice our ink drawing skills. No talent is needed. Just bring a pen, some paper, and a positive attitude. 
 

It was a Win or Go Home contest between the Littletown Lysol Wipes and the Berlanga Blueberry Brigade 

yesterday at Wiffler’s Park in the 6th Grade Wiffle Ball Tournament of Donuts! The Lysol Wipes depleted the 

Blueberries of their vitamin C early and ended up winning a lot to a little.  It looks like the extra practices are paying off for 

Littletown. Due to Halloween and a travel day, the next matchup will take place on Monday and will feature the 

Mayer/Diaz Axolotls versus the Silva Snakes. 
 

 

The Songwriter’s Club meets today at lunch time in Mr. Loosley’s Room C9. Singers, musicians, creative writers, or 

anyone with a love of music.  All are welcome. No experience required! 
 

Día de Muertos (Day of the Dead) is a vibrant, joyful, and traditional Mexican holiday where families come 

together to remember the lives of loved ones who are no longer alive. This week, Spanish 1-2 students are creating a 

Día de Muertos exhibit in the library to learn about one aspect of Mexican culture in a respectful and culturally appropriate 

way. Sra. Moreno invites you all to participate by bringing a framed photograph of a loved one or a pet who is no longer 

with us. Please add it to the exhibit in the library. ¡Gracias! 
 

 Today’s Menus:  Breakfast: Everything Bagel with Cream Cheese, Pan Dulce, and Fruit Loops. 

Lunch: Breaded Chicken Strips, Cheeseburger, mac and Cheese, or a Yogurt Parfait with Granola. 
 

 Happy Birthday to:  

Period 1 7:45 – 8:30 

Period 2 8:35 – 9:20 

Break 9:20 – 9:30 

Period 3   9:35 – 10:20 

Period 4 10:25 – 11:10 

Lunch 11:10 – 11:40 

Period 5 11:45 – 12:30 

Period 6          12:35 – 1:20 

Period 7 1:25 – 2:10 


